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March 23, 2020 
 

CANCELLATION Notice of Day of Review of Apportionments  
And Drainage District Boundaries 

 
YONKER DRAIN 

  
Due to the spread of Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19), the Ottawa 
County Water Resources Department will not be open to the public.  Notice is 
hereby given that the Day of Review of Apportionments and Drainage 
District Boundaries scheduled for Thursday, March 26, 2020 has been 
cancelled. 
 
The County is taking proactive steps to mitigate the spread of COVID-19. We 
appreciate your understanding and cooperation in reducing the coronavirus 
risk to Ottawa County residents. 
  
For current and up-to-date information regarding the Coronavirus visit 
http://www.Michigan.gov/Coronavirus or http://www.CDC.gov/Coronavirus. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Joe Bush 
Ottawa County Water Resources Commissioner 
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